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Due to ongoing BCGEU strike action at BC’s 
Liquor Distribution Branch Warehouses, we are 
experiencing temporary stock outages of 
refreshment beverages, imported wine and 

spirits, and most imported beers. 

We do not know when these products will be 
available again.

WWe apologize for the inconvenience. 
We will replenish our stock of these products as 

soon as the strike is over.

If you cannot find your usual favourite product, please ask us 
for a local alternative. We have good supply of wine, beer, 

cider, and spirits from local BC producers.

NOTICE


